
Sayyid Al-Hakeem warns against security breach repercussions after PMF member
attack

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, warned against recent

security breach repercussions, calling to double intelligence efforts to secure people’s lives.

“A few days after the horrific incident in Jabla that broke our hearts, we get devastated by

another breach, an armed group invaded the house of a member of the Popular Mobilization Forces

in Baghdad leading to him being injured and the martyrdom of a number of his family, among

which were children. We condemn this treacherous act that involves the murdering of children in

cold blood.” His Eminence tweeted. Warning against such unfortunate violations, and calling to

double the intelligence efforts to secure the lives of citizens.


